
Beaver Dam Unified School District 
Board of Education Minutes 

 
Accountability Committee Meeting 

 
June 23, 2014 

 
A meeting of the Accountability Committee of the Beaver Dam Unified School District Board of 
Education was held on the above date at the Educational Service Center at 5:30 p.m.  Board 
members present: Jim Jansen, Marge Jorgensen, John Kraus, Jr., Laura Lerwick, Lisa Panzer, 
Chad Prieve, Gary Spielman, and Joanne Tyjeski.  Administration present: Bob Avery, Director 
of Business Services, and Steve Vessey, Superintendent. 
 
Lisa Panzer was elected as Committee Chair. 
 
Mr. Avery presented an updated report on the 2013-14 budget. The current projections are to be 
over budget by 1.5%. There are a variety of reasons for this, but it can primarily be traced back 
to personnel costs spread across function areas. 
 
The next Accountability Committee meeting will be July 21st. 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lisa Panzer, Committee Chair. 


